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The Junior Activity Committee is working hard to make this a great meeting. Below is a list of 
my  projects and the dates for completion. 

 
1.  Poppy contest and Americanism contest: Please have entries to your unit chairperson by 

February 1, 2020. This will allow the committee to receive the entries by February 10, 2020. 
Winners will be displayed at the Mid-Winter Conference. 

2.  Collect 100 coins in each domination. This collection is in celebration of the American Legion 
Auxiliary’s 100 Anniversary.  Roll coins and take a picture of the rolls.  Cash them in for bills or 
have your senior unit write a check payable to the ALA Dept. of NC. On the memo line write 
“Junior President Project for Junior Activities”. Please bring to the meeting. 

3.  The Military children’s table. Please bring pictures of your event to the  mid-winter conference. 

Junior units that participate in the above projects will be eligible for prizes at the Junior Annual Meeting 
2020. 

The Junior Annual meeting will be held April 24-26, 2020 at Cedar Grove Retreat in Kannapolis, NC. This 
meeting will give juniors the pleasure of meeting each other. If your juniors have never attended a 
meeting, you are encouraged to join s this year,   Registration packets will be available at the Junior 
Activities Table during the Mid-Winter Conference.  An application can also be requested by emailing 
the chairperson,  Joan Wells, at vampmass@yahoo.com and an application will be emailed to you.  
Senior members who plan on attending the meeting must have a background check completed by April 
10 ,2020.  The cost is  $8.00 dollars.  

 


